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Manufacturing Chemists and Drug Millers

Chemical Glassware

|

Druggist Sundries 
Paints and Oils

WAREHOUSE:
71 & 73 Front St. East

Specialties :
Drugs and Chemicals

and judging from the numerous 
complimentary letters received 
from the leading pharmacists of 
the country, our efforts have not 
been in vain.

We are confident that every 
pharmacist will consult his best 
interests in adopting our Pow- 
ders for Percolation, and being 
anxious to have them generally 
used, we offer to send them on 
approval and if not better in 
quality, and if they do not make 
finer and handsomer prepara- 
tionsthan ever before obtained, 
they may be returned at our ex- 
pense.

' It will therefore cost you 
nothing to see and to try what 
we are assured by several thou 
sand pharmacists are the best 
articles of the kind they have 
ever seen or used

We make the offer knowing 
from our past experience that 
you will, on trial, adopt them 
in your laboratory.
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CHEMICAL WORKS AND DRUG MILLS :
179 & 181 Front St. East

THE LYMAN BROS. & CO., Limited

Wholesale Druggists

We are the originators 
nf

Elssayed
Powders

In this generation of rapid 
advancement in every profes- 
sion, that of pharmacy has kept 
fully abreast "with the times 
Appreciating this fact and also 
that this constant tendency to- 
wards a higher standard would 
bring with it a demand for bet- 
ter and more perfect Powdered 
Drugs and Powders lor Percol- 
ation, weestablished some years 
since a complete,plant for their 
production

With these facilities and our 
very exhaustive system for re- 

• search and experiment. we have 
been for several years enabled 
to supply a class of powdered 
drugs heretofore unobtainable,

AiDanufacturers of
Citrate Iron and Quinine Ether Nitrosi (Spts.)

Hypodermic Tablets Magnesia Cltras

Glassware and Earthenware Patent Medicines 
Perfumery Pharmaceutical Books 

Surgical Instruments
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Alkali Choloroform
Ether Sulphuric

Pills, Sugar Coated Triturate Tablets

STANDARD AND ASSAYED STAENOTH or
Aconite Hoot
CONTAiED * rui raczion;

FORMULA:

(POISON! 4
POWDERED

Aconite Root
U.S.P. No.6O. 

for percolation.

GILPIN, LANGDON & CO., BALTIMORE


